
Eastern Suburbs Hockey Club Inc. 

 

Activity Acknowledgement under COVID-19 Restrictions 

 

“Get In/Train/Get Out” 

 

We are please to welcome you back to Eastern Suburbs TigerTurf at Clem Jones Centre. 

As you are aware, we are currently under Government COVID-19 restrictions and as such, it is 

important that we advise you of the conditions under which all activities will take place at EHTT. 

The following links to information are provided for all members to read so that the Club can adhere 

to strict regulations around the health and safety for its players and members:  

• HQ Return to Play Guidelines - https://hockeyqld.com.au/hockey-queensland-return-to-
play-guidelines/ 

• HQ roadmap to Restarting Hockey - https://hockeyqld.com.au/roadmap-to-restarting-
hockey/ 

• HQ Tips and Hints for Clubs & Associations - https://hockeyqld.com.au/wp-
content/uploads/2020/05/Hockey-QLD-Being-COVID-19-Safe-For-Clubs-Associations.pdf 

  
It is also important to visit our Club’s website and review the specific information that we must all 
adhere to when attending training or matches: 
  
https://www.eastshockey.org.au/  
 
Please review the following documents: 

• Players Checklist 

• Coaches Checklist 

• Turf Field access/exit 

• Grass field access/exit 

• Facilities Clean Checklist 
 

 

Entry to our facilities is acknowledgement that you have read and accepted the above. 
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